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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:30 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal; J. Stuart


Subject: Check-in with SWFSC on a few items in the SRKW prey analysis


Attachments: ChinookProduction_V3_clean for SWFSC.docx


Cathy, as discussed last week, there were a few items in the draft SRKW prey analysis that I would like looked


over by the SWFSC if possible.


Attached is a clean version of a recent draft (edits received from John last night not yet incorporated), with two


targeted review requests (see comments) at the bottom of p. 23, and on p. 25.


Please share with the SWFSC; they can call me or Dan if they have any questions.


Thanks,


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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